
RE: HUB Cycling’s Surrey Local Committee’s Letter to TIC & City of 
Surrey on Bike Facilities Along Surrey-Langley Skytrain Corridor. 
 
 
 
From: MacLean, Jennifer TIC:EX 
Date: Tue., Jan. 18, 2022, 10:22 a.m. 
Subject: FW: Recommendation for Protected Cycling Paths along Surrey Langley Skytrain on 
Fraser Highway 
 
Dear Tim,  
  
Thank you for your thoughtful comments and insights into active transportation infrastructure 
for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain (SLS) Project. You raise many points that we are attuned to as 
we begin to review options to integrate active transportation into the full 16-kilometre Project 
from Surrey to Langley, including applying the BC Active Transportation Guidelines, where 
possible. We are working closely with the Active Transportation team at the Ministry of 
Transportation and Infrastructure in this process.  
  
The Project provides a variety of opportunities to improve the health and well-being of those in 
the region, and active transportation is an important part of that. The Province, which is 
delivering the Project, is in the process of design work (including the alignment and stations), 
environmental conditions, and other project details for the full 16-kilometre extension. More 
information on this reference concept design will be available in short order. 
  
The Province appreciates the opportunity to work with organizations like HUB Cycling, as it has 
on the Broadway Subway Project, and we look forward to continuing that relationship on the 
SLS as the process evolves.  
  
Once again, thank you for your email and we appreciate your continued interest in the project. 
  
Jennifer 
  
Jennifer MacLean 
Executive Project Director 
Surrey Langley SkyTrain Project 


